
JUNIOR SCHOOL 

NEWS 

 

PGL INFORMATION EVENT 

Thanks you to all those parents who attended the PGL 
information event.  We hope we gave you a flavour of 
this exciting residential trip.  Please remember to 
update your EV4 form with any medical or dietary 
information. If you have questions or concerns, please 
let us know as soon as possible. 

HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARDS 

This week’s recipients of the head of school awards : 

Faith Ward—always being sensible and remaining 

positive 

Betsy North— plays sensibly and joins in everything 

A few reminders from the teachers: 

In order to comply with safeguarding rules, the 
playground gates will be locked at the start of the first 
session.  This is to keep children safe.  If you arrive 
with your child and the gate is locked, please report to 
reception who will happily allow children in to then 
walk down to class that way.  

If a child’s after-school plans change on  a particular  
day (in an emergency), please could you contact 
reception who will be able to get a message to the 
teaching staff.  During the day, it is not always possible 
for us to pick up email messages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE FROM MR DRING: 

We have been undertaking Relationship and Sex Education in the Junior School this week.  The children 
have been really mature and sensible and found the sessions interesting and informative.    

IMPORTANT DATES: 

New class induction day and Year 6 

transition to secondary school Monday 

4th July 2022 

KS2 SATs results published Tuesday 5th 

July 2022 

PGL  residential trip 11th to 13th July 

2022 

Junior School Summer Concert  

Friday 15th July at 7pm 

End of year reports Friday 15th July 2022 

Potted Sports event Monday 18th July 

2022 at 9am  

Open ‘Tootle’ afternoon in A3 21st July at 

1:45pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 26th July 2022 

time to be confirmed 

Friday 1st July 2022 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Congratulations to Isaac Askey and Poppy Scott for 

settling down quickly to tasks and completing 

some excellent algebra work.  Kyle Lam received 

an award for always settling down to work quick-

ly.  

 

Issi Pieterse received the Lunchtime Award for 

being very polite and well mannered in the dining 

hall.  

 

SUMMER SEASIDE VIBES 

As part of their Art lessons, Mrs Britten 
has been printing T shirts and bags 
with a seaside theme with the Year 5 
and 6 children.  The children have 
produced fantastic designs and worked 
carefully to print repeated patterns.  It 
has also got us in the mood for the 
summer holidays.   


